
 Woodfern School 
 425 Woodfern Road 

 Hillsborough, NJ 08844 

 Dear Third Grader, 

 Welcome to third grade!  Here is a list of supplies you will need to start the school year in September: 

 o  (2) 8x10  one  subject notebooks 

 o  (2) pocket folders  (one for homework and one for stay-at-school) 

 o  (4) 3’x3’ Post-its 

 o  (2) ballpoint pens 

 o  (1) pkg. of pencils 

 o  (1) small handheld pencil sharpener 

 o  (1) pkg. of small eraser caps 

 o  (1) pack of crayons 

 o  (1) pack of colored pencils 

 o  (2) glue sticks 

 o  (1) pair of small scissors 

 o  (2)  Low-odor dry erase markers 

 o  (1) pkg. of highlighters (any color) 

 o  (1) whiteboard eraser or clean sock (to be used as an eraser) 

 o  (1) medium sized pencil case 

 o  Earbuds or headphones (wired - no bluetooth) 

 In addition, you may also want to bring: 

 o  A box of tissues for the classroom 

 o  Hand sanitizer 

 o  Anti-bacterial wipes for the classroom 

 o  Box of sealable plastic bags (any size) 

 We hope you have a great summer.  We look forward to seeing you in third grade in September!! 

 Sincerely, 

 Third Grade Teachers 


